
 

Information (19:30), March 23, 2017 
 

 

To All Missions (Embassies, Consular posts and International Organizations in Japan) 

 

 

Report: The investigation inside Unit 1 PCV (Primary Containment Vessel) at 

Fukushima Daiichi NPS (Nuclear Power Station) by the Ministry of Economy, 

Trade and Industry (METI) 

 

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs wishes to provide all international Missions in Japan 

with a report: The investigation inside Unit 1 PCV (Primary Containment Vessel) at 

Fukushima Daiichi NPS (Nuclear Power Station) provided by Fukushima 

Reconstruction Group, METI as attached. 

 

(For further information, please contact at Fukushima Reconstruction Promotion 

Group, METI (Tel: 03-3501-8574)) 

 

 

Contact: International Nuclear Energy Cooperation Division,  

Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Tel 03-5501-8227 

 

 


